SYWELL ROOF APPEAL

Thanks to the St George’s Day Sausage and Mash together
with bank interest and further additions the total now stands
at: £54,534.88

Unfortunately due to ‘bats in the tower’ the installation of the
new roof cannot commence until September.

Wendy Forsyth — Lay Reader in Training

Wendy, who lives and worships in Moulton, is training to be a Lay Reader. Part of
this training involves a short placement in a church setting that is different to her
own. Wendy has asked to come to the Benefice to see what we do and gain some
hands-on experience. Between 28th April and 19th May Wendy will observe
services, lead a non-communion service, attend a coffee morning and preach on
one Sunday.

We look forward to her being with us. Please make her welcome.

Revd Katrina

Songs of Praise
for Pentecost




